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Dear 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 1 September 2020.  
You requested: 
 

Advice from Treasury has been issued to Radio New Zealand recently. We would 
like to request the same information, including that based on our request 
information below. (All Treasury advice to Ministers of Finance, Education, 
Environment, and Regional Development on the Green School project in 2020).  

 
Information publicly available 

The following information is also covered by your request and is publicly available on 
the Unite against COVID-19 website: 
 

Item Date Document Description Website Address 

1.  September 2020 All of Government response to 
COVID-19 proactive release 

https://covid19.govt.nz/updates-
and-resources/legislation-and-
key-documents/proactive-
release/  

 
Accordingly, I have refused your request for the documents listed in the above table 
under section 18(d) of the Official Information Act: 
 
• the information requested is or will soon be publicly available. 
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This reply addresses the information you requested.  You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Taylor 
Manager, National Infrastructure Unit 
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